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NDOR To Host Meeting On Otoe County Projects 
(NDOR)-- The Nebraska Department of Roads will hold an Information Open House Thursday, June
11 regarding the proposed improvement of Nebraska Highway 67 (N-67), in Otoe County, known as
Talmage North Bridges.  The open house will be held from 4:00-6:00 p.m. at the Talmage 

Community Center, 404 Main Street, in Talmage.

The proposed project would remove and replace two bridges, one north of Lorton and the other east
of Lorton, along N-67.  The project would also include removing and reconstructing the adjacent
pavement as needed to accommodate the proposed bridge construction.

Personnel from the Department of Roads will be available to answer questions, receive comments,
and discuss any aspect of the proposed highway improvement project.  Information regarding the
project will be available after the meeting on the NDOR website at
www.roads.nebraska.gov/projects/ by clicking on the “Talmage North Bridges” link.
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